
RSU 54/MSAD 54 

ELEMENTARY BUILDING PROJECT 

SITE SELECTION 

PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL 

MEETING 

FOR AREA RESIDENTS 
 

Date:  Monday, May 10th 

Time:  6:00 pm 

Location:  Margaret Chase Smith School Gymnasium 

This is an in-person meeting but will include a zoom option to be posted to the district 

website prior to the meeting on May 10th. 

In 2019 the state released an updated major capital school construction priority list 

( https://bit.ly/3u1Rpje ).  Of the 74 schools rated by the state, MSAD 54 had 5 schools 

identified: North Elementary (#2), Bloomfield Elementary (#23), Canaan Elementary 

(#24), Skowhegan Area High School/Somerset Career & Technical Center (#31), and 

the Margaret Chase Smith School (#45). 

The MSAD 54 Building Committee has followed recommendation from Steven Blatt 

Architects and the state in pursuing a consolidated elementary school that will 

address the needs of the district for many years to come.  This meeting will answer 

questions about the site selection process, including questions about the MCSS site.  

Future meetings in the fall and winter of 2021/22 will focus on academics and 

programming. 
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